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McGill University,

31st March, 1980.

TO:
Committee on Commercial Studies, 

Faculty of Arts,
McGill University.

Gentlemen: -
In pursuance of resolution adopted at a general meeting of 

the COMMERCIAL SOCIETY held February 25th, we the undersigned, 
for and on behalf of the Society, have the honor to submit for 
your consideration the following points respecting the course as 
offered in the McGill School of Commerce.
GENERAL CONSIDERATIONS:

It was further resolved at the 
meeting above referred to, that in respect 
of any criticism which the Society might 
submit "the report in whatever form it take 
urge the necessity of the establishment 
of a separate Faculty of Commerce."
While realizing the difficulties that 
present themselves in this regard we do 
urge that any steps possible be taken 
toward the fulfilment of this object."

It is essential that the courses as 
outlined in the Calendar be followed more 
closely.
during the past session been contending 
with a situation quite unforeseen last 
year. Nevertheless do we submit that in 
every Year, and in many of the subjects 
assigned to each year, little attempt 
has been made to provide a course of study 
such as that outlined in the Official 
Calendar of the University, 
is this applicable to the group options of 
the final year.
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